
From: alison kenny <> 
Date: Fri, 5 Nov 2021 
Subject: Atmos 
To: <> 
 
Dear Town Council 
 
I am writing in support of the Atmos proposals for the former Dairy Crest site and for 
the idea that these ideas should be incorporated to the neighborhood plan. 
 
I live across the road from this site and think the proposals, the affordable homes in 
particular, are the right ideas for this location. 
 
These proposals were voted on by the people of Totnes; it should not be possible for 
this vote to be overridden without full community engagement. 
 
Yours 
Alison Kenny 
Argyle Terrace 


